
From: Robyn Williams <RobynWil >  

Sent: Tuesday, July 21, 2020 6:05 PM 

To: ATR-MusicLicensing-Workshop (ATR) <ATR.MusicLicensing-Workshop@ATR.USDOJ.GOV> 

Subject: Keep the music consent decrees in place!! 

 

I strongly recommend that the consent decrees remain as they are.  

 

Any changes will undoubtedly result in increased fees being levied against thousands of performance 

venues located in both large and small towns throughout America. Performing arts venues like mine 

have a mission to support non-profit arts organizations. Extra increased fees will take money away from 

them. 

 

Many of our venues are already facing financial losses in the billions and the recovery of the venues that 

are not forced to permanently close due to the pandemic will be years not months. We are not 

underwritten by government or local municipalities but rely solely on revenue earned through the sale 

of tickets. Now is not the time to make any changes to the existing consent decrees. We are fighting to 

just stay alive so our local non-profits have a home to come back to.  

 

Please help save our venues! 

 

Sincerely, 

Robyn Williams 

 

Robyn Williams, CVE 

Executive Director 

Portland’5 Centers for the Arts 

1111 SW Broadway 

Portland, OR 97205 

 




